
 

 

Dear Teacher and/or Therapist: 

  
The East San Gabriel Valley Special Education Local Plan Area Community Advisory Committee (ESGV 

SELPA CAC) appreciates you taking time to distribute the “How to Prepare Your Individual Transition Plan 

(ITP)” flyers. The training was a success because of your dedication, commitment, and support. For those of 

you that are new, the ESGV SELPA CAC is a collaboration of Parent Representatives from 15 local 

educational agencies, students, educators, and our local Family Resource and Empowerment Center (Parents’ 

Place). To learn about our CAC, please visit our website at https://www.esgvselpa.org/domain/21 or Parents’ 

Place at www.parentsplacefrc.com  
  
While we have been going through some challenging times, the ESGV SELPA CAC remains committed to 

providing support to students, families, and educators.   
  
The topic for the November in-service is on Distance Learning and the Individual Educational Plan. We 

welcome you, families, and students to join us on Thursday, November 10, 2020, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

All grade levels are welcome.  

Attached to this email is the flyer to share with families and professionals. Participants will register by 

contacting the CAC via email at cacselpa@gmail.com. Once registered, an automatic reply is sent to the 

participant, instructing them to complete the registration form. Participants can identify who referred them on 

the form. A Teacher Incentive drawing will be held that evening, and winners will be notified via email. 

Once again, the CAC wants to extend a big thank you for distributing the Parent In-Service flyer in 

September/October. Teacher Incentive donations were provided by parents of the CAC, directors of special 

education, and our Community Agency Partner, The San Gabriel Pomona Parents’ Place Family Resource 

and Empowerment Center. 

  

Congratulations to our October 2020 winners for the Teacher Incentive Drawing: 

1.      Claremont Unified School District, Ms. Carmen Garcia 

2.      Walnut Valley Unified School District, Ms. Adriana Garibay 

3.      Walnut Valley Unified School District, Mrs. Brito 
  

Winners are currently being notified.  
  
To view our last Parent In-Service, please visit: https://www.esgvselpa.org/domain/22 

 To view our newsletter, please visit our home page and scroll down to view: https://www.esgvselpa.org 

If you would like to receive our newsletter, please visit this link: 
https://us12.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=8417e0c1517528db55d9e0c6c&id=d5dcc62d1e 
  

Sincerely; 
  

The Community Advisory Committee  

Social Media Pages: (Facebook: esgvcac Instagram: ESGVSELPACAC15, Twitter: esgvcac14) 
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